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Lovettsville Special Election February 5; Voter Registration Deadline is Jan. 22 
 

A special election for two seats on the 

Lovettsville Town Council will be held Tuesday, 

February 5, 2019. Only registered voters who 

live within the Lovettsville town limits are 

eligible to vote in the election.  

 

The deadline to register to vote for the 

February 5 election is Tuesday, January 22, 

2019, at 5:00 p.m. for those registering in person 

and 11:59 p.m. for those registering online.   

 

Absentee voting for the special election is 

currently open at the Loudoun County Office of Elections and Voter Registration weekdays during 

regular business hours, which are 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. As a reminder, the office will be closed 

Monday, January 21, 2019, in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.  

 

The last day to apply online, by fax or by mail to request that an absentee ballot be mailed is 

Tuesday, January 29, 2019, at 5:00 p.m. The last day to vote an absentee ballot in person is 

Saturday, February 2, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. The Office of Elections and Voter Registration will be open 

Saturday, February 2, 2019, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for absentee voting. The office is located at 

750 Miller Drive, SE, Suite C in Leesburg. 

 

More information about voting and elections in Loudoun County may be found at 

www.loudoun.gov/vote. 
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